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10 July 2013 

 

Statement following a meeting with Caroline Criado-Perez 

 

Victoria Cleland, Head of Notes, and Chris Salmon, Chief Cashier, yesterday met Caroline Criado-Perez.   

The meeting provided a valuable opportunity to hear and discuss Ms Criado-Perez’s concerns and yesterday’s 

productive discussion will inform ongoing work at the Bank.  The Governor has said that he intends to make a 

statement about banknotes later this month.   
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Note to Editors 

 

1. A letter from Mark Carney, Governor of the Bank of England to Mary Macleod MP can be found on the 

Bank of England website: http://www.bankofengland.co.uk/banknotes/Pages/letterexchange.aspx 
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